
 
VU/Circular/2023-24/012        Date: 19th January 2024 

Notice  

 

This is to inform all the faculty members, staff members and students of Vishwakarma 

University, Pune that as per the Government of Maharashtra Notification No. सार्वसु-

1124/प्र.क्र.02/जपुक (कार्ाव -29) – Dated 19th January 2024, Vishwakarma University campus 

and university office will remain closed on Monday, 22nd January 2024 due to holiday declared 

by Government of Maharashtra. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

Vishwakarma University, Pune 


